Dear Sir/Madam,

T have decided alter much thought to withdraw my opposition to the planming application for 59 Camden Mews. So many of the
houscs in the this part of the Mcws have applications for planning permission. The applications arc for similar heights, T
therefore, believe that the change of this house from a two storey to a three storey house will soon be the norm. Also, the
windows do not give the present occupants much privacy. A more sympathetic house design that could give the occupants
natural light and outside views, instead of multiple blinds is necessary.

Yours sincercly,
Ms A. Alura
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